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________________________________

Dear Sirs,

With regards to having my say on your document.

Apart from your system telling me to reset my pass word and giving me a link that does not work I have a few
comments.

The parking standards for new builds is not adequate.

A one bedroom property should have a minimum of 2 parking spaces. I appreciate that a high percentage of people
do not use their garages to house cars. A 3 bedroom property should have a minimum of 3 parking spaces.

I think you can get my drift regarding houses with more bedrooms.

regards


